
 

 

 
 
Ref: Secy/NSE/D144                                                   26th December 2022  
The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Sir 
           Sub: Closure of Trading Window under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider trading) 

      Regulation, 2015. 
------------------- 

 
This is to inform that in terms of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulation, 2015 
as amended, the Trading Window for dealing in the Company’s Equity Shares for all 
Designated Persons & their immediate relatives is closed from the end of                          
31st December 2022 and till 48 hours after declaration of Financial Results for the 
Quarter/Nine Months ended 31st December 2022.   
For your information and record. 
 Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Southern Petrochemical 
 Industries Corporation Ltd. 
 
 
 
M B Ganesh 
Secretary  
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